
To whom it may concern,  

In response to Chugach Forest Plan Revision # 40816, I am opposed to options C and D. I fully support 

motorized access and chainsaw use in the national forest. As an older individual snowmachine access 

allows me, friends and family members to see areas we could never get to otherwise.   

I am an Alaskan resident since 1979 and want to continue to snowmachine, camp, cut firewood, bike 

and hike in the National Forest as I grow older. Motorized use in the winter allows access for many other 

sports like cross country skies, snowshoes and hiking.  

Thank you 

John Russell 


